COMMITTEE REPORTS

ELECTRICAL COALITION

Toni Jameson, Lythix

Electrical Coalition Commenced August 21, 2013

Initial Coalition Meeting held July 2, 2014. The coalition now meets on a monthly basis typically,
but not always, on the third Thursday of the month.

Coalition Goals:

- To improve customer services and transparency with the utilities in the Permian Basin.
- To ensure the Permian Basin has the appropriate transmission and distribution capacity to
serve the Producers’ needs long term.

Q1 2019 Update

Members of the Coalition met with the PUC and utilities in Austin about transmission issues and
discussed what the PUC can do to help with those issues.

We are also hosting a PUC Commissioner in Midland on April 18th to discuss operator specific
issues and give the Commissioner a field tour of the typical loads in the Permian Basin.

The substation exemption issue, which we have been engaged with since Q3 2018, was addressed
in January by the PUC with a determination that they would not pass a ruling that would hinder
growth in West Texas. In assistance to help the PUC reach this determination, PBPA submitted
official comments, provided additional explanation when asked concerning those comments and
met with PUC officials to discuss our issues.

Next PBPA meeting is scheduled for May 2019.



